
 

 

   

    
  

  
  

  
  

               
            

              
 

       
        
        
           
            
         
             

            
              

              
            

 
               

               
  

 

 

 

 

      

            
               

   

              
       

March 1, 2021 

DOH-TAYLOR PROVIDES COVID-19 
VACCINE UPDATE 

Contact: 
Padraic Juarez 
Padraic.Juarez@flhealth.gov 
(850) 584-5087 

Taylor County, Fla.— Securing and distributing COVID-19 vaccine is a top priority for the state 
of Florida. In compliance with Governor DeSantis’s Executive Order 20-315, the Florida 
Department of Health in Taylor County has expanded vaccination efforts to include the following 
populations: 

 Long-term care facility residents and staff; 
 Persons 65 years of age and older; 
 Health care personnel with direct patient contact; 
 K-12 school employees 50 years of age and older; 
 Sworn law enforcement officers 50 years of age and older; 
 Firefighters 50 years of age and older; 
 Persons determined by a physician to be extremely vulnerable to COVID-19. Physicians 

can fax documentation to 850-584-7335 or documentation can be provided in-person at 
the time of vaccination. Documentation must include full name, date of birth and phone 
number until a form prescribed by the Florida Department of Health is available. If 
documentation is faxed, DOH-Taylor will contact you to set the appointment. 

Those that meet the above criteria can call 850-584-5087 to schedule their appointment. If your 
physician is providing documentation directly to DOH-Taylor, you will be contacted as soon as it 
is received. 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 
and community efforts. 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information about the 
Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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